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June 16, 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the district has conducted water sampling and lead 
testing during the past several weeks.  Results are attached. 
 
You will note that samples were taken from nearly 200 locations across the 
district, which include any and all sources of potable water.  As highlighted in the 
results, acceptable lead levels (threshold of 15 parts per billion) have been 
reported in all locations.  Any locations where samples initially tested at or above 
the threshold were addressed immediately by taking the source offline and 
replacing the associated fixture. 
 
Also attached is a “Question & Answer” document that provides information on 
water sampling and lead levels, as well as sources of related resources.  Please be 
advised that the district will continue sampling and testing routinely. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James W. Polansky 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


